
   

 

South Worcestershire Development Plan Review 
Preferred Options Consultation 

4 November to 16 December 2019 
 

Response Form 
 Please return by 5.00pm on Monday 16 December 2019 to: 

South Worcestershire Development Plan Team  
Civic Centre 
Queen Elizabeth Drive 
Pershore 
WR10 1PT  

or email contact@swdevelopmentplan.org  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1. Personal details 
 

     
2. Agent’s details  
(if applicable) 

Title  
 

  

Full name  
 

  

Job title 
(if applicable) 

   

Organisation  
(if applicable) 

 
 

  

Address (including 
Postcode) 

 
 
 
 

  

Telephone 
number 
 

 
 

  

E-mail address   
 

  

Signature 
 

 
 

  

Date    

Ref: 

 

(For official use only) 

How we will use your details  
The personal information you provide on this form will be held and processed in accordance with the requirements 
of the Data Protection Act 1998 and the General Data Protection Regulation 2018. 
Please note that your name and comments may be made publicly available when displaying and reporting the 
outcome of this consultation and cannot be treated as confidential.  Any other details, including signatures, private 
telephone numbers and email addresses will not be published on the council’s website, but the original 
representations with personal details redacted will be available in full for inspection on request.  Your details will 
be retained in order for us to validate your comments.  We will use these details to continue to notify you of the 
progress on planning policy documents within south Worcestershire.  If you no longer wish to receive notifications 
you can e-mail us or write to us to be removed from the consultation list however this will impact upon your right to 
be notified of progress with the document you are commenting on. 



The South Worcestershire Councils (SWCs) have commenced a review of the South 
Worcestershire Development Plan and are inviting comments on the Preferred Options 
consultation document until Monday 16 December 2019.   

The document sets out the SWCs Preferred Options for a spatial development strategy to 
manage growth in south Worcestershire up to 2041 as well as a series of topic related 
planning policies to make decisions on planning applications. It is not necessary to respond to 
the entire Preferred Options document.  

Please use a separate form for each representation you wish to make.   

As well as the main Preferred Options document a summary has been prepared to assist 
understanding the content of the main document. Both are available from 
https://www.swdevelopmentplan.org/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Your comments will be registered and will be carefully considered in preparing the Published 
version of the document in 2020 which is the next stage in the Review of the South 
Worcestershire Development Plan. A summary of the comments received and officer 
responses will be reported to the relevant Council meetings in 2020. 
 

Thank you for taking part in this consultation. 

Please specify which part of the document you are responding to. If you are responding 
to a specific policy please provide number, e.g. SWDPR2A. If you wish to comment on 
the supporting text please specify which paragraph of the document you are 
commenting on.   

       Policy number               Paragraph number 

 

Please write your comments here (please use extra sheet if necessary):    
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